
80th Avenue bridge work starts May 9 
Posted: May 6, 2022 
 
The Will County Division of Transportation has contracted with D Construction to 
perform repairs on the 80th Avenue bridge over Interstate 80 starting at 9 p.m. 
Monday, May 9. 
 
Work will take as many as three nights to complete. During repairs, 80th Avenue 
will be closed to traffic from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m. Access to 186th and 189th streets will 
be maintained. 
 
Will County is making repairs in an effort to decrease the maintenance needed on 
the bridge for the remainder of its useful life. 


